
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

It has come to our attention that the information about the porcine gelatin 

may have not reached all parents as there have been insufficient leaflets to go 

round everyone. 

The nasal flu vaccine contains products derived from pigs (porcine 

gelatin).There is no suitable alternative flu immunisation available for 

otherwise healthy children. 

For further information go to: 

http://www.hns.uk/conditions/vaccines/pages/child-flu-vaccine.aspx  

 

If you feel that you have completed consent for  your child to 

receive the nasal flu vaccine and now feel that you wish to 

withdraw your consent, please contact the immunisation team: 

01916432865 or 01916432870 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Immunisation Team. 

 

http://www.hns.uk/conditions/vaccines/pages/child-flu-vaccine.aspx

